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Dear parents/carers, 

NEU Strike Action: Wednesday 15th & Thursday 16th March 2 0 2 3 

As you may be aware, the National Education Union (N EU) industrial action continues next 

week with NEU members taking strike action on Wednesday 15th & Thursday 16th March 

2023. This will lead to school closures across the country. Please be reminded that the 

strike is happening because of a national dispute between the unions and the 

government, and not because of any issues at our school. 

I’m getting in touch to give you notice about our arrangements regarding class closures for 

Wednesday 15th & Thursday 16th March here at Rowhill School: 

 

Wednesday 15th March classes closed: 

 

Primary- Sharks, Pythons & Elephants 

Secondary- T4, V1, V2 & V3 (Pupils attending Voice in a million will be allowed to come to school as 

this is a pre-arranged trip and is still going ahead) 

 

Thursday 16th March classes closed: 

Primary-Eagles & Scorpions 

Secondary- T1, T2, T2 Nurture, T3, T5 & T6. 

KCC transport will be informed of these changes. I’m sorry that you will have to make 

alternative arrangements for your child at short notice, and/or that they will experience 

disruption to their education. We are working closely with our staff union representatives to 

keep up to date with the situation, and I will inform you as soon as possible if 

arrangements change further. 

 If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact the school . 

 

 Kind regards, 

 

Mr G Bartrum 

Headteacher 

Rowhill School 


